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Changeover Meeting: Tuesday June 30


The normal changeover festivities and ceremonies were 
curtailed somewhat due to the uncertainty surrounding 
restrictions on allowable numbers during upswing in CVID 
numbers. It was decide to err on the side of caution and stay 
with 20 members in one space. Other members were to join via 
ZOOM.


Attending were:


- Incoming and outgoing Presidents (Gil & Marion)

- Guests of Gil

- Current and new Board members

- Wal Kelly (Foundation Chair, to handle the Changeover)


Those at the Club had a dinner and the ceremonies 
commenced at 7:30


• Coral Barker was presented with a Sapphire pin in recognition 
of her work over so many years; the first female in the Club; the 
first female president; her work on the Art show and her 
involvement with the Bush Fire appeal earlier this year.


• Rod Bush was also presented with a Sapphire pin to 
acknowledge his work supporting members with technology 
matters and getting the Club on track for online meetings with 
ZOOM.


• Alex Magee was presented with the John Fox award to 
acknowledge his contributions over many years, working 
quietly in the background, setting up meetings and for his work 
on the Footy Tipping. (Alex wasn’t able to be present)


The changeover ceremony was handled very professionally by 
Wal Kelly. Gil gave a wonderful acceptance speech and Marion 
read sections of her Annual report acknowledging the 
wonderful support she had received from all members (as well 
as Bill !), how much she had enjoyed the experience, including 
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the pressure caused by the COVID crisis, but also how she was 
looking forward to some ‘relax’ time.


The ZOOM side of the meeting was disappointingly quite 
problematic, with audio fading in and out. Towards the end of 
the meeting, it improved but then the projector decided to go to 
sleep Not a good night for technology ! We will pursue a 
solution!


The new Board was presented and the new year commenced !


New Board members are Xenia Williamson (Public Relations 
Director) and Chris Foster (Service Director)
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Members: Coming 
Events: 

Saying of the week …. 

…………………………………………………

Humour ….   
…………………………………………………                                                

Links ……  
Rotary International: 
www.rotary.org

Rotary District 9780:
www.rotary9780.org
Footy Tipping 
www.footytips.com.au

Please remember: 

• APOLOGIES ARE NECESSARY! IF 
YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND A 
MEETING. THOSE WHO DO NOT 
CONFORM WILL BE SENT A BILL, AS 
THE CLUB HAS TO PAY IF NO 
APOLOGY IS REGISTERED.
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CENTENARY OF ROTARY AUSTRALIA LAUNCH 

To celebrate the launch of the R100 Baton Relay, you are invited to join in to a Zoom from Government 
House, Canberra in the presence of Governor-General and Mrs Hurley


Rotary’s Centenary is a time of celebration.  It is a time to reflect on our past, and take pride in all that has 
been achieved


Click here to register your attendance.


Club directories have been printed and will be distributed as soon as possible. 


Annual Reports can be downloaded from the Members section of the Website
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http://msgfocus.rotary.org/c/1aYCyQXXbKNWpxUsvkEyBEBlFzu
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